
Members Attend Stand for your Second Amendment Rights Rally

April 14, 2018

Members of the Constitution Party of Virginia attended the National State Capital, Stand for
Your Rights 2A Rally on Saturday April 14, 2018.  We heard people talk about protecting their
homes and families by displaying weapons, we heard stories of people who were in abusive
situations and expressed their need to keep their right to bear arms, and there were speeches from
lobbyists and politicians who were involved in the debates over currently proposed bills in the
Virginia legislature.  The event in Richmond was sponsored and organized by the Virginia
Citizens Defense League. 

The Constitution Party members interacted with attendees of the rally.  We passed out business
cards and displayed a banner.  We wore CP caps and sweat shirts; and spoke with members of
the local media.

Some attendees at the very peaceful rally had rifles slung over their shoulders or holstered pistols
on their hips.  Others displayed posters, banners, and flags of various sorts.
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